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To The Conservation Commission,

I am writing to urge the Commission to hold OakTree Developer to fair practice and honest accurate
information.
Their disregard for this accurate and truthful testing speaks to how much they value the property,
community and the neighbors that live in it. As well as all the environmental impact this build would
have immediately and for years to come.
This disregard for accurate testing is well documented and goes back to their testing and information
regarding the traffic pattern on Lake St and surrounding areas.  They tested off peak days and times.
OakTree refusing to monitor ground water in the spring on the property, given the recommendations by
hydrology experts, is a blatant disregard to the entire project.
I am asking that the Conservation Commission to require OakTree to comply with spring testing and
monitoring of ground water.  I would also urge the Commission and town to ultimately stop this build!

Thank you for all your work.
My basement, sump pump, and two dehumidifiers also thank you.
Donna Vanderlinden
24 Littlejohn St

 

Sent from my iPhone


